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MOUNTAIN VIEW SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

The Mountain View School District Board of Education will  

hold a Public Hearing during its Regular Board Meeting on 

Wednesday, November 7, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. at the District 

Office, located at 3320 Gilman Road in El Monte, inviting 

public comments on the sunshine process for the reopener 

contract proposal from California School Employees 

Association, Chapter #430 to the Mountain School District for 

the 2017-2020 school year successor agreement. 
 

 
 

Notice to be posted 10/29/18 to 11/07/18 

in the following locations: 

Display Case at the D.O. entrance 

All School Sites 


